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6th September 2019

Dear Parents / Carers

Year 3 - Exploring Burgess Hill

Monday September 16th 2019

To support the children’s learning journey in the autumn term, ‘Me and My World’, we will be organising a walk around Burgess Hill to look at the different features of our local area, analyse land usage, conduct traffic surveys and identify what it has to offer visitors to the area.

We will be leaving school at approximately 9.00 am and anticipate the walk will be for the majority of the day.  

Please can you ensure that your child wears their school uniform that day and has the following items:

· Water bottle;

· Sensible shoes / trainers which are suitable for walking;

· Waterproof and/or sun hat and sun-cream, dependent upon the weather;

· A couple of healthy snacks to eat during the town tour (please do not provide crisps or chocolate);

· A packed lunch. (The school will order a packed lunch for those children who are entitled to free school meals). 

Permission for your child to take part in this local activity is assumed based on records currently held within school and therefore we do not require a permission slip.  However, please inform us if you feel that there are any medical needs your child has associated with walking.

We will require parent volunteers to accompany us on the walk, so if you are able to help please indicate on the slip below and return to the school office, via the class teacher, by Thursday 12th September 2019. We will then get in touch to confirm that your help is needed.  Therefore, only return the slip below if you are able to assist with the walk.

Yours sincerely

 Year 3 Teachers

Please return to the school office, via the Class Teacher, by Thursday 12th September

(Only if you are able to volunteer)

Year 3 – Walk around Burgess Hill, Monday 16th September

Name of Child …………………………………………………………………
Class ……………………….
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I am able to accompany Year 3 on the Burgess Hill Walk.

Signed ………………………………………………………………..

Date ………………………….










Learning and achieving together    
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